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Thank you Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Moldova, and thanks the head of delegation for the insightful and comprehensive report on the human rights situation in the country.
My delegation welcomes the steps taken by the Government for the purpose of strengthening the foundation for protection of human rights, in particular the establishment of the independent public institution - Council for preventing and eliminating discrimination and ensuring equality.
Bosnia and Herzegovina is pleased that the legislative framework in combating trafficking in human beings of the Republic of Moldova is enhanced, especially with the recent adoption of the Law on rehabilitation of victims of crimes of trafficking in human beings.
My delegation recommends the Republic of Moldova to continue its efforts to combat trafficking in human beings. 
We would like to ask the delegation to tell us more about some specific rehabilitation programs for the victims of trafficking.

Although the established legal framework in the Republic of Moldova provides for protective measures for victims of domestic violence, as well as sanctions for the perpetrator, it is important that women-victims are granted access to the respective legal remedies.
Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends that the Republic of Moldova sign and ratify the Istanbul Convention on violence against women.
                       I thank you.
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